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WESTERN GATEWAY BROADCASTING CORPORATION
PLAZA THEATRE BUILDING SCHENECTADY, N.Y.

TELEPHONE 3-3622

January 22, 1943

'Mr. Kermit Geary
F D. 2

alnutport, Pa.

Dear Yr. Geary:

This is to confirm your report on your reception of TasEy,
Schenectady, N. Y., at 8:00 A. LI., January 17th, 1943.

I am very gratified to hear that we put such a good signal
into I:alnutport. As you probably realize, this is pretty good
Di for a 250 watt station. I am always glad to get reports of
this nature as I installed this station and therefore have a
rather personal interest in its performance. If you should
have any further reports of reception of our station either in
regard to signal strength or quality, don't hesitate to drop
me a line.

IPB:WA

Sincerely,

,62/3)2a
Irving 7. Beck
Chief ngineer


